opinion

Humanity

The Clackamas Community College Board of Education voted to allocate \$54,475 for the second phase of a program to remove architectural barriers at the college during their meeting Wednesday, Feb. 9.

Earlier the board had voted in favor of spending \$10,000 for the first phase of the project.

Some people may question the allocations on the grounds that handicapped students make up a very small portion of the college community.

We think this question is not valid.

This college has an obligation to provide equal access to all facilities to all students and, if nothing else, the board has proven that humanitarian concerns are not a thing of the past.

Athletic high

The problem of pressure to win in athletics can not be directed solely on the coach nor can it fall on the administration of a school that tells a coach to win, or lose a job. The blame falls on society as a whole. We have become so caught up in winning that we now accept any means to reach that goal — even young, growing athletes taking pills.

The problem of drug use to get an upper hand on an athletic opponent will never be changed until we, as a society, concentrate on competition as exercise and fun rather than the ultimate winning program.

"The more we make sports a life-and-death matter and the more we concentrate on a person's needing to win or to succeed in order to feel worthwhile, the more we will undermine the contribution that sports can make," said Thomas Tutko and William Bruns, authors of "Winning is Everything and Other American Myths."

"Let's eliminate the grandiosity of sports and see it for what it should offer to 99 per cent of those who participate: healthy recreation, where a person can have fun while developing physical skills and emotional maturity in a positive interaction with other people."



PUBLICATIONS STAFF

19600 S. Molalla Avenue, Oregon City, Oregon 97045 Offices: Trailer B - Telephone: 656-2631, ext. 259

editor Jim Rogers*news editor Harry Bielskis*sports editor Amanda Eggleston *arts & entertainment Cyndi Bacon*copy editor Happie Thacker*photo editor Jerry Wheeler*assistant photo editor Brian Snook*reporters Brent Benson, Barbara Dikty, Cindy Ralston, Patricia Watson, Steve Williams, Joe McFeron, Randy Frank, Ron Yoder, Brad Boyer, Joy Williams, Vickie Josi, Dale Newton*artist Dan Ackerman*photographers Steve Wilkowske, Born Chhay, Lorraine Stratton, Randy Sullivan, Sheryl Sheldon, John Maurice, Mike Thomas*business manager Ron Schaumburg*advertising Bob Northrup, John Drury, Paul Byers, Linda Grier*adviser Randy Clark.

The Cougar Print is the weekly student-managed newspaper for Clackamas Community College, financed through student fees and advertising. Opinions expressed in the Cougar Print do not necessarily reflect those of the CCC administration, faculty or the Associated Student Government. Editorials, columns and signed letters reflect only the opinions of the editors and the persons signing them. Correspondence should be addressed to the above address.

The Cougar Print, a member of the Oregon Newspaper Publishers Association, aims to be a fair and impartial journalistic medium covering the campus community as thoroughly as possible. We encourage participation through letters, freelance articles and story ideas and suggestions. Deadlines are the Friday of the week prior to the Thursday publication date.

FANKLY SPEAKING

....by philfra



letters

Courtesy request

To the Editor:

I would like to congratulate Rod Ragsdale for his final mance at the Wednesday, Feb. 9 Coffee House.

Rod not only competed against a microphone system to mot work, but he competed also against the people with talking in the audience. The purpose of an audience is to not to be competitors with the performer.

If students feel like talking I think it is only common to talk quietly or go somewhere else. Talking is not only discourteous to the performer, but rude to those who down listen.

Cindy R Sophomore - Journ

Letters policy: The Cougar Print welcomes letters to the editor. It the editorial policy of the Cougar Print to accept only those letter have been typewritten, double-spaced or carefully printed in ink, and have been signed by the person submitting the letter. The editoral requires that at the bottom of the letter the person or persons will letter attach his or her full name, address and a phone number who person can be reached for verification.

Page 4

Thursday Cabrina 12

